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We have a short week next week. 
Monday, 2nd May – Off (Bank Holiday) 

Tuesday, 3rd May – In 
Wednesday, 4th May – In 

Thursday, 5th May – Off (Inset Day) 
Friday, 6th May – Off (Additional Holiday for Queens Platinum Jubilee) 

 

Phonics Workshop – Thursday, 28th April at 4.45pm 
Mrs Roberts is delivering a phonics workshop via Zoom on Thursday, 28th April for children in 
Reception, Year 1 and those Nursery children due to start Reception in September 2022. The 

session will last between 30 minutes and an hour. She will be talking about the methods we use to 
help your children learn to read in school and will be giving you some tips to help when reading at 
home. She will also be giving information about the Phonics Screening Check which the Year 1 

children will be doing later this term. If you are going to attend this session, please could you send 
a message on Seesaw, let your child’s class teacher know or inform the office. The Zoom link is 

below: 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83974317975?pwd=WXRtb3JtZndLM1JxTlNFaExTN0hDUT09 

 

Meeting ID: 839 7431 7975 
Passcode: 374409 

 

Clubs 
The new clubs are now up and running.  There are still places on some of the clubs. If you call at 

the office and speak to Mrs Molyneux she will be able to check which have places. 
 

School Lunch Menu 
A new Spring/Summer 2022 School Lunch Menu has been sent home.  

The new choices will be starting week beginning 2nd May. 
 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration 
We are having a day of celebrations on Thursday, 19th May. There will be Jubilee Crafts, Street 

Party and the children can come dressed as royalty or in red, white and blue. 
 

YEAR 6 SATS WEEK 
Year 6 SATs will take place throughout the week beginning Monday, 9th May.  Please don’t make 
any appointments during this week unless it is an emergency, as the tests cannot be done at a 

later date. We also ask they attend Breakfast Club for the week to ensure they are all in school on 
time, well fed and ready to go! 

 

PE Kits 
PE kit must consist of: School jumper, School team T- Shirt or Plain White T- shirt, Royal blue 

school shorts or Black Shorts, Blue/ Black joggers or leggings and Trainers  

Please DO NOT send children in other coloured clothes or non-uniform 
 

 



  
School Facebook Page 

We now have a new Facebook page where we post lots of useful information and celebrate lots 
of exciting things that have happened in school. Please ensure you like our page and then you will 

get all the updates posted. 

https://www.facebook.com/ChorleyAllSaints 
 

Seesaw 
Please ensure that you have signed up for Seesaw and have access to this daily. We send weekly 
homework, class information and display pictures and videos of work and activities. You can also 
communicate with your child’s teacher if you have any questions or concerns. Please also send 

through pictures and information of any learning or achievements your child has taken part in 
outside school, we are always keen to see this. 

 

Nursery/Reception Snack Money 
Snack money is £1 per week for Nursery and Reception which covers a daily snack.  Please could 
you send this £1 contribution in an envelope marked with your child’s name? Some parents have 

asked about paying online via SCOPay, we are looking into this and will let you know. 
 

Hollinshead Street Rainbows 
There is currently spaces for 5 year old girls. Please ring Karen Hughes on 07704140756 for more 

information. 
 

Water Bottles 
With the warmer weather on its way please make sure your child has a water bottle in school, so 

they can get drinks throughout the day. Bottles are available to buy from the school office for £1.30 
each but any bottle with a sports cap is suitable. 

 

School Packed Lunch 
The kitchen are offering a daily packed lunch option throughout the Summer Term.  

The cost is £2.40 and will consist of: 
Wrap or Sandwich 

Sausage Roll 
Cucumber & Carrot sticks 

Crisps 
Desert or Fruit Bag 

Drink 
 

Date Event Details 
28.4.22 Phonics Workshop 4.45 to 5.45pm 

2.5.22 May Day Bank Holiday  

4.5.22 Nursery Trip to Smithills Farm £12.00 per child 

5-6 May School Closed Polling Day/Extra day for Queens Jubilee 

9-12 May KS2 SATs  

18.5.22 Y2 & Y6 Trip to Fleetwood Museum £9.00 per child 

24.5.22 Year 1 Class Assembly  

26.5.22 Class Group Photos  

27.5.22 Finish for Half Term 3.15pm 

8.6.22 School Re-opens 8.50am (8am for Breakfast Club) 

22.7.22 Finish for Summer 2.15pm 

5.9.22 School Re-opens 8.50am (8am for Breakfast Club) 

5-7 Oct Y5 & Y6 London Trip  

 
 
 


